
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 July 2023 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

 

Further to my letter of 16 June 2023, regarding the High-level interactive dialogue on 

Culture and Sustainable Development on the theme, “Culture as a global public good: Filling 

SDG implementation gaps beyond 2030” on Wednesday, 5 July 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in 

Conference Room 4, I am pleased to circulate herewith the final programme for the event. 

 

For further information, your office may contact Mr. Ali Al-Hashmi, (ali.al-

hashmi@un.org), Adviser on Sustainable Development at my Office. 

 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.    

          

                
 

         Csaba Kőrösi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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